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Item No. 15.5.1                 
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

✓ Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  November 8th, 2022 

Subject:  Naming of “Bissett Brook” in the Cole Harbour and Westphal Communities 

Motion for Council to Consider: 
 
That Halifax Regional Council endorse the naming of the brook that flows through the communities of 
Cole Harbour and Westphal as Bissett Brook.  

Reason:  
Councillor Purdy received a request from Service Nova Scotia and Internal Services who are 
responsible for the names of places including communities, lakes, rivers, islands and other locations 
that are featured on Nova Scotia maps to name the brook that begins near Cranberry Lake and flows 
down to Bissett Lake. This brook is currently unnamed and they require Regional Council’s 
endorsement in order to name the brook. Please see attached map for location reference. 
 

Outcome Sought:  
Regional Council endorsement to officially name “Bissett Brook”  
 
 
 

Councillor Trish Purdy 
 

District 4 
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The map below shows the location of the proposed “Bissett Brook” 

 

 
 

 
 
 


